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Bulb Planting - Greenbank 
 

  11 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill,  
 
We are excited to welcome you back onto our school grounds for our traditional bulb planting event! We 
have planned the event so that each class will have enough room to spread out safely. In order for this to 
happen, each class has a designated time slot and space over the Thursday 4th November and Friday 5th 
November 2021. If you would like to join your child in planting a bulb around the school ground, please can 
we ask that each child only has one adult (no siblings) attend the bulb planting.  
 
Can we please ask you to provide your child/children with a change of shoes i.e. Wellington boots or spare 
trainers as the school grounds may be damp on the day. As this is a whole school activity, we would like to 
ask each family if possible to bring in their own safe tools. These should be labelled with the child’s name on 
them, so that we can return them to you. The school will provide some tools, but as you can imagine there 
will only be a limited amount available.  

 
We would appreciate any bulb donations – large or small – towards this event, if these could please be 
brought into school by the Friday 22nd October, that will allow us enough time to share out the bulbs 
between the classes.  
 
Please find below the bulb planting details for your child’s class. The gates will be unlocked 5 minutes before 
the start time to allow you to come onto our school grounds.  
 

Class Date Time Area to meet 
R Vickery  04/11/2021 09.00 – 9.30 Top Playground by the fence 
A Mould 04/11/2021 09.40 – 10.10 Top Playground by the fence 
E Nightingale  04/11/2021 11.10 – 11.40 Along the allotment fence  
O Edwards 04/11/2021 13.30 – 14.00 By the back gate – Hillcrest Walk   
S Scarles  04/11/2021 14.10 – 14.40 By the back gate – Hillcrest Walk  
C Thomas 05/11/2021 09.00 – 9.30 Bottom field along the fence  
A Lounton 05/11/2021 09.40 – 10.10 Bottom field along the fence  
A Reed 05/11/2021 11.10 – 11.40  Secret garden along the fence 

 
In order to help with our safety measures on the school grounds, can we please ask parents to 
use the gates they are familiar with when dropping off/picking up their children at school:  
 

- Year 3 & 6 parents to use the front gates on Winklebury Way  
- Year 4 & 5 parents to use the back gates on Hillcrest Walk.   

 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
The Castle Hill Team  
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